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31st March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 1 CLASS – STAFFING 

 

It is Miss Harrison’s last day with us tomorrow and I would like to thank her for all the hard 

work and support she has given the children in her class, both in their Reception Year and then 

in Year 1, as she covered two maternity leaves.  We are all aware of the challenges that working 

through the pandemic brought us but she ensured the children enjoyed their learning in school 

and were able to adapt to any necessary measures and changes we had to put in place.  We wish 

Miss Harrison all the very best for the future. 

 

To ensure continuity, and in the best interests of the children, Miss Billimore will increase her 

teaching time in Year 1 to a minimum of three days a week with Mrs Bayes also teaching in  

Year 1 during the Summer Term. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 
 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

 


